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P.W. Grosser hires Pancoast as project manager
June 20, 2017 - Front Section

Bohemia, NY According to P.W. Grosser Consulting, Inc. (PWGC) the firm has hired Jason
Pancoast, P.E., to further PWGC’s engineering and environmental consulting influence in the
region.

As a new associate, Pancoast joins PWGC’s environmental unit as a project manager in the New
York City office, which is responding to growing client demand.

“I am thrilled to join the PWGC team as a project manager and help expand their services and
presence in Northern New Jersey and NYC markets,” said Pancoast. “I am eager to lend my
knowledge and experience in managing multi-disciplinary engineering, large-scale construction, and
full service environmental compliance projects to PWGC and their clients.”

Pancoast noted he is already impressed with the culture and professionalism at PWGC and is ready
to help make a positive impact on the surrounding community and environment as a whole.

“Jason’s strong technical background is a great asset to our many diverse NYC-based
environmental projects and his strong business skills will help support the growth of our NYC office,”
said PWGC senior vice president James Rhodes.

Pancoast will begin in PWGC’s Bohemia Office where he will be trained and establish relationships
with colleagues and then transition to the NYC office.

Pancoast earned both his B.S. in Civil Engineering and M.S. in Environmental Engineering from
Newark-based NJ Institute of Technology. He is currently working towards an MBA in Strategic
Management and Global Business at Rutgers.

Pancoast has more than seven years’ experience in the environmental engineering industry, which
includes compliance reporting, water treatment and brownfield remediation. He has design
management and construction experience in NYC, which has resulted in an in-depth knowledge and
helped secure approvals from a variety of NYC agencies, including the Department of Building, Fire
Department of New York, the Department of Environmental Protection, and New York State’s
Department of Environmental Conservation.

“We are very excited about the addition of Jason to our roster of professionals,” said PWGC
president Paul Grosser, PhD, PE. “Given his education and experience, Jason will enhance our



company and contribute to PWGC’s growth. We welcome him into the PWGC family.”

P. W. Grosser Consulting, Inc. (PWGC) is a multidisciplinary engineering firm based in Bohemia, NY
with offices in NYC, Syracuse, Seattle, and Shelton, CT. Founded by Paul Grosser in 1990,
PWGC's growth and success results from creating value through the application of innovative
environmental and engineering solutions for its clients. For more than 20 years, PWGC has been
providing quality engineering services to the New York Tri-State region establishing a reputation for
exceeding client expectation in the public and private sectors. Dedicated to being responsive in the
design and application of cost-effective solutions for the myriad of environmental and engineering
requirements, PWGC's areas of expertise include structure vulnerability and resilience, civil/general
engineering, sustainable energy solutions, wastewater & water supply, natural resource studies,
geographical information system capabilities and expert counseling and client representation.
New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



